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SAN PEDRO, Calif. – The Los Angeles Board of Harbor Commissioners has 

canceled the special Strategic Plan Update Meeting scheduled for Thursday, 

February 16.  No additional strategic plan meetings have been scheduled at 

this point. 

The Strategic Plan sets forth the Port’s vision, goals and objectives for 

the next five years.  For more information, visit the Port of Los Angeles’ 

website at www.portoflosangeles.org, or contact the Port’s Planning & 

Research Division at (310) 732-3771.   
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